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February 16, 2023

Mayor and Council
City of London

Dear Mr. Mayor and City Counciliors

The London Development Institute is in full support of the “Whole of Community System Response” that
has been developed as a result of the Health and Homelessness Summit process led by City Manager
Lynne Livingstone in collaboration with a broad cross section of health, community, and business
leaders.

As the organization representing London’s development industry, we appreciated being invited to the
table as a participant in the discussion, development and outcome of the Health and Homelessness
Summit process. LDI’s Executive were full participants at all three Summit meetings and are fully
committed to working with the City and community in moving forward in the implementation phase of
the plan.

We want to thank the City Manager’s leadership in recognizing the need for the business community’s
input and insight in tackling the health and homelessness issue facing our City.

LDI members believe in “Building London Better” for all of our City’s residents.

We ask for your support of the “Health and Homelessness Whole of Community System Response” and
funding that will support the implementation of the plan.

If you have any questions, please contact us.
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Mike Wallace
Executive Director

cc: Lynne Livingstone, City Manager




